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Dear Grant,

I would like to raise a concern I and my partner have regarding the huge investment that you recently approved for the works 
to the A303 Stonehenge tunnel/works 

After the unprecedented year we have had We are struggling to understand how the £1.7 billion was approved, considering the 
significant debt the country is in from the events of this year

Surely this colossal sum of money should be spent elsewhere - hospitals/schools/our crumbling roads (especially in 
Hertfordshire) 

Can you please explain the rationale why this has been approved, especially when considering the extremely difficult times 
ahead with debt the country is in and the overall financial recovery that is needed in the years ahead 

Looking forward to your reply 

Kind Regards 

Lloyd Broughton
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